
Sofdiers' Angets 
''May 9{p Soldier Qo Unloved" 

May 3, 2016 

Second Congregational Church Missions 
PO Box 206 
Warren, ME 04864 

Dear Second Congregational Church Missions, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of 
$100.00 received on 5/2/2016. 

The goal of Soldiers' Angels is to continually bring care and comfort to our Heroes in uniform who 
sacrifice so much for our freedom. Contributions such as yours are a critical part of our success. 
As the needs of our deployed troops, the wounded, military families, and humanitarian aid 
continue to grow, we are grateful for your support as it allows us to do so much to help them. In 
our work, we see so many heartwarming expressions of appreciation from the soldiers we serve -
your gift will mean a great deal to them. 

This should serve as a receipt in accordance with IRS regulations regarding charitable 
contributions and should be kept with your income tax records. No goods or services were 
received for this donation. 

Thank you again for your heartfelt generosity! 

With warmest regards. 

Amy Palmer 
President & CEO 
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